
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Camping mats and Sleeping bags— When Owl class go to Cobnor after half term, they are camping in tents. If anyone has a 

spare camping mat or sleeping bag that they would be able to lend, please let Mrs Dommett or Mrs Martin know.  

 

Class Photos  - Class photos are being taken next week, on Monday 22nd May. Please ensure your child is wearing the cor-

rect uniform including a jumper, fleece or cardigan as the photos are taken against a white background. Children are ar-

ranged in groups for these photos where socks and shoes can also be seen, please make sure these are in line with our uni-

form requirements and avoid various colours and patterns of socks please.  

 

Ordering Lunches  - a reminder that the deadline for ordering meals is always the Thursday 10 days ahead of the week you 

are ordering for. Therefore the deadline for ordering meals for the week beginning 5th June is next Thursday, 25th May.  

 

 

 

Advance Dates 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half term  

Monday 5th June - Wednesday 7th June - Cobnor Resi-

dential  

Wednesday 7th June—Reception 2023 meeting 

Wednesday 14th June—singing rehearsal, The March 

Thursday 15th June - Future Flyers  

Monday 19th June INSET day  

Wednesday 28th June—Concert St Pauls  

Thursday 29th June GAS sports  

Friday 30th June—Summer Fair NEW DATE! 

Wednesday 5th July—Transition day  

Wednesday 12th July—Sports day (afternoon)  

Wednesday 19th July—reserve Sports day (afternoon)  

Thursday 20th July—leavers BBQ  

Friday 21st July - last day of term. End of Year and leavers Service 1.30pm  

The Blue Letter: 19th May 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday 22nd May   
Class Photos 
Fox Class PE 

Tuesday 23rd May   

Wednesday 24th 

May   

Fox Class PE 
Owl Class innovate event—Parents wel-

come 2.30pm  
Golf Club– finishes 4pm  

Thursday 25th May  
Owl Class PE 

Squirrel Class PE 
Outdoor learning—Year 3  

Friday 26th May   
Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class trip to Goodwood 

Coronation Flowers  

Work has begun this week on our wildflower patch. Mrs Scott 

has been working hard with several children to turn a small 

patch of our field into a flower border ready to sow the seeds.  

 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers   

We celebrated our hard work this week outside! Well done everyone for all the hard work you put into your 

learning, as well as showing our school values in the way 

you behave around school and in lessons.  

 

What’s been happening this week? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squirrel Class: Arham, Robyn, Jack, Alice, Chloe and 

Georgia 

Fox Class:  Isla, Izy, Elsie, Aubrey and Gully 

Owl Class:  Leon, Mollie, Mia and Bella 

Fox class combined knowledge and skills from 

Science, DT and English to make magnetic 

travel games, complete with instructions.  

The children in Reception have been 

ordering numbers from 11-20. 

Owl Class have used their Science knowledge 

to make 3D models of the Circulatory System.  

Some of the children in Year 1 and 2 

have been trying to draw Dave the 

Pigeon to match their reading book! 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

